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To whom it may concern 

I am opposed to HB 1373. This Bill will risk the lives of pregnant woman, women who are 
miscarrying, and woman who experience illness or other medical events during pregnancy. This Bill 
will also lead to murder charges and imprisonment of woman who experience the above. Doctors 
providing pregnancy and miscarriage care will be similarly affected, causing an exodus of OB/GYN 
providers as has been seen in states enacting similar bills, like Idaho. 

Giving and receiving appropriate healthcare should not be determined by the state legislature. 

 

I am in support of HB 1595. Currently crisis pregnancy centers are unregulated and provide 
purposefully misleading and medically inaccurate information. They pose as medical centers and 
medical providers, defrauding women seeking care into believing they are speaking with medical 
providers and into believing that they are receiving sound medical advice. There are no regulations 
requiring them to provide medically sound information and this is a step in the right direction. 

Kind regards 
Erin Leigh Naylor 
1813 25 ½ Ave S 
Fargo, ND 58103 
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